
 

 

    Discretionary Grant Funding Window 2021  

 

We would like to thank you for attending the Discretionary Grant Funding Window Information Sessions over 

the past two weeks.  By now you would have received the presentation, the providers accredited by 

BANKSETA list, the list of Higher Institutions and their contact details as well as the Frequently Asked 

Questions document for your perusal.  

 

At the sessions, queries were raised from some stakeholders regarding the closing date of the Funding 

Windows being so close to the submission date of the Workplace Skills Plans on the 30th April 2021 before 

midnight. Unfortunately the 12th May 2021, 23:59 closing date for the Funding Windows (PIVOTAL Grant 

Funding Window – Employed & Unemployed, IT Skills Funding Window) still stands as it will have a knock-

on effect if we move it out any further.   

 

Should there be any funding still available after the evaluations have concluded for this Funding Window, a 

2nd Funding Window might be opened, but we will advise you accordingly. 

 

We look forward in receiving your applications.  

 


